
 
  

It’s the Final 

Countdown!  
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

The start of the final installment of our school year 
always allows me to reflect on the past year; on how 
students have grown both in technique and as people. It is 
such a joy to see the friendships that have blossomed 
throughout the year, as well as to see how students have 
improved and progressed in their classes. We are busy 
preparing for our Student Presentation at the end of 
March and the big end-of-the-year Spring Production in 
May. Students are working incredibly hard so they can 
showcase all they have learned over the year for their 
family and friends.  

I ask every parent to read carefully the website, 
calendar and rehearsal schedule. We are entering a time of 
great preparation and importance for the students, so 
they can be prepared to perform at their best ability for 
their dear family and friends. It is imperative for students 
to attend classes and all the rehearsals to ensure they will 
look their best while on stage.  

I hope that everyone has enjoyed their year here at 
my studio and will continue classes in our summer 
program and next school year.  
  
                                                                                   Sincerely, 

                                                                            Abigail Francisco 
                                                                                 Artistic Director 

 

Important Dates to Remember 
• March 2              Student Presentation Tickets on sale 

(see second page for additional information!) 

• March 9                                      4th Tuition Payment Due 

• March 28 ________________ Student Presentation 
(at St John Vianney Family Life Center) 

• April 1 _______________ Production Tickets on sale! 

• April 6         2nd Production Fee and Program Ads Due 

• April 6 – 12                         Spring Break – School Closed 

• April 13 _______________________ School Reopens 

• April 26                                                                Picture Day 

• May 8 & 9 ________ Mandatory In-Studio Rehearsal 
(see Calendar for specific class rehearsal days and times) 

• May 21 _____________________Last Day of Classes! 

• May 22 ________ Mandatory Stage Dress Rehearsal 
(see Calendar for specific class rehearsal days and times)  

• May 23 ___________________________Production 
(see Calendar for student arrival times)  

 

 

 

Please note that school newsletters will be available on our website.  

 

Office Hours: 
 

Mondays: 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Tuesdays: 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesdays: 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Thursdays: 5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
 

Studio Hours of Operation: 
 

Mondays: 4:15 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Tuesdays: 4:45 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Wednesdays: 4:45 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Thursdays: 4:45 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Fridays:  4:45 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
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Program ADS: 
Business and Personal ADS are available to 
purchase for the Spring Production 
program. Forms and prices can be found on 
our website. Payment and completed forms 
can be mailed or turned in at the front 
office. 

ADS must be emailed to the studio in 
PDF format no later than April 6, 2020. 

Student Presentation:  
ALL students need to have proper dress attire in order to perform 

on stage. Stage Hair and Make-up are required along with Parent 

Watch Week uniform.  

The Student Presentation is mandatory for students 

participating in the Spring Production.  
• Students participating in Classical Act I arrive by 12 p.m.  

• Ballet students and Tap I students arrive by 2 p.m.  

• Jazz, Modern, Musical Theater, Tap II & III arrive by 1 p.m. 

 

ages 9+ 
July 13-31 

Monday – Friday, 10 am to 3:30 pm 
Early Bird Pricing offered until March 31st! 

Minimum two weeks attendance required 
 

ages 3-5 & 6-8 
June 29 – July 10 

Monday - Thursday 

Pricing and Registration available online and at the studio office! 
 

 

Sunday April 26th 
 

Photos taken by Lifetouch 
Photography  

 
Full Picture Day Schedule and 

photo pre-ordering information 
will be sent via email closer to date. 


